
  

CITY OF TEMECULA  

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO: City Manager/City Council 

  

FROM: Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

  

DATE: May 28, 2019 

  

SUBJECT: Appoint Members to the Planning Commission  

  

 

PREPARED BY:  Randi Johl, Director of Legislative Affairs/City Clerk 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council appoint John Telesio and Gary Watts to the 

Planning Commission. 

 

BACKGROUND:  On June 15, 2019, there will be two vacancies on the Planning 

Commission. The application period ran from April 1 – April 30, 2019. Seventeen Planning 

Commission applications were forwarded to the subcommittee of Mayor Naggar and Mayor Pro 

Tem Stewart for review and recommendation. Mayor Naggar and Mayor Pro Tem Stewart 

recommended the appointment of John Telesio and Gary Watts to the Planning Commission. 

These appointments will expire on June 15, 2022.  

 

All qualified applicants are registered voters and live within the Temecula city limits.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT: None 

 

ATTACHMENTS: Seventeen Planning Commission Applications 

  


